
RESOLUTION 
Resolution Exempting Design for Repairs to the Exchange Park 
Lane bridge from NCGS 143-64.31 

 

 WHEREAS, N.C.G.S. 143-64.31 requires the initial solicitation and evaluation of firms to perform 
architectural, engineering, surveying, construction management-at-risk services, and design-build services 
(collectively “design services”) to be based on qualifications and without regard to fee; and  
 

WHEREAS, the town proposes to enter into one contract for design services for repairs need to the 
Exchange Park Lane bridge based on safety inspection reports from NCDOT; and 

 

 WHEREAS, G.S. 143-64.32 authorizes units of local government to exempt contracts for design 
services from the qualifications-based selection requirements of G.S. 143-64.31 if the estimated fee is less 
than $50,000; and 
 

 WHEREAS, the estimated fee for design services for the above-described project is less than $20,000. 
 

 NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved the Hillsborough Board of Commissioners: 

 
Section 1.  The above-described project is hereby made exempt from the provisions of G.S. 143-64.31. 

Section 2.  This resolution shall be effective upon adoption. 

 
 Approved this 12th day of September 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jenn Weaver, Mayor 

Town of Hillsborough 

 
ATTEST: 

       

 Sarah E. Kimrey, Town Clerk  


